
PSSST! It’s in the hallway!

As part of AISD’s Zero Waste Initiative, larger strategically placed waste stations
are located in the corridors for your use. The new locations with improved
graphics will:
● improve recycling and composting rates
● prevent pests in classrooms
● decrease the number of trash bags purchased and sent to the landfill
● save staff time for servicing bins
● save money

Thanks for helping AISD be green!
Questions/comments: sustainability@austinisd.org
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